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 GINA NOTIFICATION  

 
 
 
If you are a KSU employee, you should be aware that the Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act of 2008 
(GINA) prohibits employers from using genetic information to make decisions about an employee’s health 
insurance or employment, and restricts the acquisition and disclosure of genetic information.  Your medical 
information will not be shared with any other department on campus without your consent.   
 
For more information, or to file a complaint of genetic discrimination, please contact KSU’s Office of Affirmative 
Action.     
 
Please remember that when granting access to your medical records to third parties, you may be granting 
access to your entire medical file.  You are encouraged to ask a UHS staff member for more information about 
your rights regarding disclosure to third parties. 
 
By signing below, I acknowledge receipt of this notification regarding the Genetic Information 
Nondiscrimination Act. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Printed Name       
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Signature        Date 
 
 


